
 
 
January 5, 2024 
 
Dear Residents, Families, and Staff: 
 
Happy New Year!  I hope you all find that 2024 is a year filled with peace and 
happiness for you and your families. 
 
COVID-19 
Eight Residential residents and four Care Center residents tested positive and are 
on quarantine. Four staff members tested positive and are at home on isolation. 
 
If you are experiencing symptoms of illness, please report them to Health & 
Wellness.  Please keep a supply of COVID rapid test kits in your residence in the 
event you are notified that you have been identified as a close contact of a 
resident who has tested positive.  
 
Aquatic Classes 
Beginning January 10, 2024, the Wednesday aquatic classes will begin at 9:15am, 
not 9am. Thank you for making note of the time change. 
 
Gift Shop 
Remember to visit our Gift Shop on Monday, January 8th between 11:00 a.m. and 
2:00 p.m. to take advantage of our “50% off after Christmas sale.”  All items with 
the exception of household items and greeting cards will be 50% off. Light 
refreshments will be available.  
 
Warm regards, 
Maureen Casey 
 
 


